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Dear parents and carers 

 This weekly newsletter is to support families with a quick reminder of upcoming events in school. This will run alongside all 

other communication between home, school and the Church. 

 

Faith Life 

Our virtues this half-term are: Compassionate and 
loving  

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Primary School Wednesday Word is an outreach 

which shares Sunday's Gospel with all school families, 

in a unique way. This is a weekly Gospel 'gift' from the 

school to the child to take home, which then becomes 

a 'gift' from the child to the whole family. 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm 

 All the staff at St Gregory’s are looking forward to a 

fabulous new school year. We look forward to seeing 

you all.  

 

 

http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
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Twitter:  

 

Remember to follow @GregoryPrimary to get 

updates of celebrations of work and events across 

the curriculum.  

 

 

What have we celebrated this week? 

Week beginning 29th August 2022 

If there is something you would like to share with the staff in school 

about your holidays, please do so. We love to hear what you have 

been up to. 

 

 
 

Sandwell Family Life Website 

Please have a look at the 'Sandwell Family Life' website (link below). 

The website contains links to many areas that may be of a help and 

support to you and/or members of family or friends.   

 
https://www.sandwellfamilylife.info/ 

https://www.sandwellfamilylife.info/
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Dates for the diary and reminders: 

Academic Year 2022-2023: Children starting in Years 1–6 will return to school on Wednesday 7th September, gates will be open from 8.45a.m. until 8.55 a.m. Please 

remember all children must be supervised in the playground in the mornings by the  adult/adults who have accompanied them to school. 

 

Children in classes 6,5 and 4 will enter and be dismissed each day via the door in the small playground on the Wigorn Road side of school. 

Pre school and Reception Classes will enter via the Wigorn road playground also and go straight into their classrooms. 

Classes 1 and 3 will enter into their classrooms via the external classroom doors by the arena in the larger playground.  

Class 2 children will enter and be dismissed each day by the door on the ramp by the arena in the bigger playground.  

Staff will be availble to support families each morning until everyone settles  into the new school year.  

 

On Monday 12th September 2022 there will be a meeting for parents of children in Class 6 at 5pm, about the residential trip to Frank Chapman Residential Centre.  

The residential will take place from Monday 19th September -Friday 23rd Septmber 2022 

 


